BIBLES FOR OTHERS — SEPTEMBER 2017

Greetings!

One of the major truths upon which this ministry is built is this: “God’s Word changes lives.” We here at Bibles for
Others go back to this again and again and the letters we receive from overseas constantly affirm this!

In the troubled and uncertain times we live in, people are yearning for that which is real and powerful, they are
thirsting for “living waters”, and realize this is found only in Jesus — the Living Word of God!

We read of so many lives positively changed and circumstances that have improved because of new-found faith in the
Lord and the joy of getting into the Bible. This is so gratifying for us, along with all the expressions of thanksgiving we
collect from people all over the world who have received the Bible and other materials from Bibles for Others. The
wonderful love and grace of God makes this all possible!

Some grateful recipients of our Bibles in Africa
From Africa:
“Thank you for supporting us with Bibles — this is such a great help to us.”
“Many thanks for all the Bibles — we are keeping you in our prayers.”
“Thank you for all who are willing to sacrifice for the spreading of God’s Word.”
From the Philippines:

“May God bless you as you continue to forward to us God’s Word, which is multiplied
many times over as we give these Bibles to neighbors and churches.”

“We need more of your KJV Bibles”!
“Thanks for helping us . . . you are kind to us and are like a true shepherd.”
A scripture we have always loved is Isaiah 55:11:

“So shall My Word be that goes forth from My mouth — it shall not return to Me void,
but it shall accomplish all | please — it shall prosper in that for which | sent it.”

In this wonderful passage we see that God is underpinning and flowing through all we are accomplishing in
sending out His Word — He is doing it! To Him be the Glory! God has been so faithful —it’s who He is!

Please pray for continuing strength and discernment as we serve this ministry and that all provision be made
available to purchase and mail out more Bibles. Thank you all for your prayers and help as we continue our
work here at Bibles for Others.

Yours in Christ,

Donations to help send Bibles can be sent to:
Chuck & Claudia Merrell Bibles for Others — c/o KINP
BIBLES FOR OTHERS P.O. Box 56359
(cmerrell@paulbunyan.net) North Pole, Alaska 99705



